
Dear members of the Monterey County 4-H Leader’s Council, 

4-H Leader’s Council meeting scheduled for September 19th has been postponed due to scheduling 
conflicts. 

An alternative date will be issued when more information becomes available. 

Club leaders will receive a memo with the updated Program information that would have been issued 
on Tuesday. 

Thank you, 

 


